
From: Casserly, James <James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov>
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/18/2016 4:52:07 PM

Subject: RE: Letter from Representative Wendell Gilliard

In IQ.

Jim Casserly
Director, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-7215

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of 
Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.

From: Haltiwanger, Katherine
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 3:19 PM
To: Casserly, James; Priester, Nicole
Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley
Subject: FW: Letter from Representative Wendell Gilliard

Jim, please log to Priester.. .scheduling request.

From: Sonia Jones [mailto:SfJones@charlestoncounty.org]
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 3:18 PM
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine
Subject: Letter from Representative Wendell Gilliard

Good afternoon Ms. Haltiwanger:

Attached please find a copy of a letter from Representative Wendell Gilliard to Governor Haley.

Best regards,

Sonia F. Jones
Senior Legislative Assistant
Charleston County Legislative Delegation 
2500 City Hall Lane
North Charleston, SC 29406
Phone: 843-740-5855
Fax: 843-308-4794
E-mail: sfjones@charlestoncounty.org

This transmission is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and 
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may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, distribution, or copying of this 
information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us 
immediately by telephone at (843) 740-5855.
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